
 

 

Editor’s Comment:   

I have reviewed the revised draft of the manuscript titled Assessment of Natural Radioactivity and 
Associated Dose Rates in Surface Soils around Oluwa Glass Industry Environments, Igbokoda, Ondo 
State, Southwestern Nigeria.  

The document appears to have been carefully edited as recommended by the reviewers. I believe it is 
therefore acceptable for publication in its current state. 
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